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UPDATE ON REMEDIATION 

In our Half-year Financial Report the Company advised that at 23 February 2021, and based on the GoGetta 
customers responding to the ASIC prescribed contact processes, we had remediated $5.0 million ($4.6m GST 
exclusive).  At today’s date, the Company has remediated $5.9 million (GST exclusive).  This aggregate amount 
has exceeded our 30 June 2020 provision in respect to remediation by $896,000 (GST exclusive), with the 
under provision to be expensed in the current financial year. 

The total provision for remediation at 30 June 2020 (which includes related costs and provision for a Court-
imposed penalty) was $6.8 million (GST exclusive).  

The remediation process is expected to be completed in April 2021 and the Court appearance is to take place 
in April 2021.  

This announcement was approved, and authorised for release, by the Board of Directors of SIV Capital Limited. 
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